
Eastern Counties, Middleton Cup Trial 

 

A few words before we embark on our 2022 campaign,  

I start with a thank you to all the players who have nominated. 

 

You will see posted with this message the first 2 ECL games and the MC Trial. In the 

coming weeks I will post the remaining games that are before the MC. 

 

Everyone who has nominated will get a game and be under consideration for MC 

places.   

There is I believe a great blend of youth from the White Rose Squad, Experienced 

MC players and pleasingly some new names who have nominated. 

 

While we most definitely want to win the ECL, all the games are in essence a trial for 

the MC. 

 

You will see on the Team sheets times for arrival, Team meetings, these will be more 

of a 'huddle'. I would also like pre game Team Photos at all games.  

Please adhere to these times in order that things run smoothly pre game. Preparation is 

key. 

 

Can you please confirm you will be playing by the means stated on the sheets, a 

simple  will do. 

Any questions please do not hesitate to ring me 07837894719  

 

Once again, thank you to everybody and I look forward to seeing you in the coming 

weeks.  

  

Roger Evans 

Manager 


